NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION BOARD OF
THE CITY OF MOUNT PLEASANT, TEXAS
January 31, 2024, at 11:30 a.m.

The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is hosting a community meeting for the general
public to discuss the impact and regulation of coal ash. There is a possibility that a quorum of the Mount
Pleasant Economic Development Corporation Board will be present Wednesday, January 31, 2024, at 11:30
a.m., at The Mount Pleasant Civic Center, located at 1800 N Jefferson Ave., Mount Pleasant, TX 75455.
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I certify that the above notice of meeting is a true and correct copy of said notice and that same was
posted at the Mount Pleasant Economic Development Office & website and, potentially, on the
bulletin board of City Hall of the City of Mount Pleasant, Texas, a place readily accessible to the
general public at all times, by 11:30 AM on Sunday, January 28, 2024 and remained so posted for
at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said meeting.




